
Chairmans report March 25th. 2024 
 

1. A kick off meeting with the contractors for the new parish office has been arranged 
for March 27th. Members of our working group will attend along with our project 
manager 
 

2. A meeting was held with Jack Thomas, Cormac Highways Manager. The Chynance 
bollard situation, surface run off from fields and other highways matters were 
discussed 


